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ADDENDUM NUMBER:   2  
DATE: February 9, 2018 
 
PROJECT: Belle Meade 2018 Stormwater Infrastructure Improvements – Belle 

Meade Blvd. and Iroquois Avenue 
 City of Belle Meade, TN 
 Bid Documents Dated January, 2018 
 
The following item(s) are amended or clarified by this addendum: 
 
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS.  ANSWERS (IN RED) ARE PROVIDED BY THE 
CONSULTING ENGINEER ON THIS PROJECT: 
 

1. Lane Closure of Belle Meade Blvd.: If this lane is to remain closed throughout the duration of 
the project due to open excavations and equipment, will lighted delineation markers be required 
for night time lane delineation? If the lane is to be reopened each night, please specify. The lane 
must be reopened each night. 

2. Erosion control measures: Will other erosion control measure be required besides the inlet 
protection. It appears that some may be required along the lot frontage and also along the closed 
lane of traffic. Is it at our discretion to install as needed? The site generally lies in a “bowl” and 
is why more sediment control measures were not specified. However, the contractor must 
comply with the EPSC notes on Sheet C001. 

3. Gas Main: Is approximate location of gas main known? None was marked after the One-Call. 
Please refer to the Utility General Notes on Sheet C001. 

4. Street Signs: Can these be reused? Yes provided the condition after the contractor removes 
them and reinstalls them is acceptable to the City. 
 

 
If there are any questions, please contact Beth Reardon, City Manager or Larry Smith, Public Works 
Director, at 615-297-6041 or by email at: 
 
breardon@citybellemeade.org 
lsmith@citybellemeade.org 
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